
M r s . T h o m a s  C l a i r  M a g u i r e
S T A T E  V I CE - REGE NT

Dear Dr. Shugert,

Find enclosed Pulliam data, which I have found very interest­
ing, and again I want to thank you for your kindness and 
interest. A busy man like you has so little time they can 
cell their own.

Perhaps you would be interested to know I have served on 
several committees for Rollins College, Winter Park, Fla., 
and interested in the college education of several young 
people. Pt the present time I have a protege in Richmond 
College preparing to take a M. D. degree, so far he has 
proven very worthy of all I have done for him.

I trust by our next summer vacations, we will be able to 
exchange more Pulliam data, and that in person. More than 
likely I will go to New York and ill surely stop by and 
get accquainted with both you end your mother. In the mean­
time I shall try to contact the various Pulliam's in Ash- 
ville, Raliegh, and Richmond. I have a very fine genealogists 
in Richmond doing some work for me at the present time. 
Genealogy is rather a new hobby of mine, not over six years, 
but my cousin in Maryland has worked at some of our lines 
for 35 years: Mr. Pottinger is very interesting and I trust 
you both will meet sometime in the near future.

Wishing you a very restful and happy summer, and trusting 
our continued contacts will be just as pleasant and interest­
ing in the future, I am

Z E L L E - C L A IR VIL LA
P l a n t  C i t y . F l o r i d a

Blowing Rock, N. C, 
July 28, 1938

Sincerely,

Mrs. T. C. Maguire


